
 
March 18, 2019 

 

Mr. Tom Jeffris  
The Jeffris Family Foundation 
P.O. Box 1160 
Janesville, WI 53547-1160 
 
Dear Tom, 

I knew the Historic Structure Report was a valuable document but, before embarking on this project, I 

did not understand how important a tool it would be for our interpretive staff, fundraising committee, 

and those of us that make decisions about the ongoing care and restoration of the building. 

It has been one of the most rewarding projects that I have worked on at the Ellwood House. 

Each member of the HSR team brought together compelling and useful information to get us all excited 

about the work. I’m so glad that you require the document as part of working with the Jeffris Family 

Foundation. I now realize why it is a requirement and see how valuable the HSR is for current work and 

future planning.  

Thank you for your financial support, helpful advice, and access to your foundation’s directors 

throughout the process.  

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Reis 

 

Executive Director 


